
Short Autumn Term Update 

November 2019 

 

8th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn Term. With one or two changes to dates which may 

or may not affect you, I thought I would send out this short update. 

 

Nuts! 

Please can I remind you that we are a nut free school. We have several pupils in school at present 

who are allergic to nuts and any contact could be potentially dangerous. Thank you for your support 

with this which includes snacks, packed lunches and cakes.  

 

Relationships Education 

With this letter, you will have received a separate invite to the parent consultation evening for the 

new Relationships Education which becomes statutory in September 2020. The evening takes place 

on Wednesday 27th November starting at 7.00pm.  

 

Some Key Dates 

Please find below some key dates for the upcoming weeks. Not everything is listed below and the 

school website and my weekly blog remain the most up to date source of information.  

 

Monday 11th November Year 5s to National Space Centre. Pupils to arrive at 7.45am 
Tuesday 12th November Class and Team photographs being taken 
Thursday 14th November Non-Uniform Day for Friends’ Association 
Friday 15th November Year 5 Space Sleepover. Pupils to return as instructed for 

6.45pm 
Wednesday 20th November Bags 2 School collection day 
Wednesday 27th November Relationships Education consultation for parents starting at 

7pm 
Friday 29th November Occasional Day – School closed 
Saturday 30th November Friends Association Christmas Fair @ Highbury 
Tuesday 3rd December Year 4s to British Schools Museum 
Monday 9th December Year 3 Production (1.30pm) 
Tuesday 10th December ‘Hogwarts Day’ – A fun day organised by our Head Girl. 

Details to follow.  
Tuesday 10th December Year 3 Production(6.00pm) 
Wednesday 11th December School Christmas Lunch 
Thursday 12th December General Election – School closed 
Friday 13th December Year 6 ‘Revolution’ assembly – details to follow 
Friday 20th December Whole School Christmas ‘assembly’ at St Mary’s starting at 

10.15am. Parents are welcome to join us.  
 

Any questions, please feel free to contact the school office. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Steve Mills 

Headteacher  


